
 

Dear Baby Bird Feeder Volunteer:  

 

Thank you for your interest in the Baby Bird Feeder (BBF) program at the 
Wildlife in Need Center. If you would like to volunteer: 

▪ People 12-14 years old - May become baby bird feeders. They must be 
accompanied by an adult, both for the orientation and for volunteer shifts at the 
Center. Please email volunteer@helpingwildlife.org to set up a brief pre-training 
phone or Zoom™ interview. Communication for scheduling of the interview will be 
through email. After successful completion of the interview, you will be scheduled 
for an orientation. 

 ▪ People 15+ years – Are welcome to become Baby Bird Feeders. Please RSVP (with 
your name and phone number) by calling (262)965-3090 to sign up for an 
orientation.  

 

Our Baby Bird Feeding Orientations are posted on our website www.helpingwildlife.org.   

• All volunteers, including past experienced BBF’s, must attend 1 of the classes.  
• Volunteers ages 12-14 must be accompanied by the adult they will be volunteering 

with after successfully completing their interview beforehand.  
• Also on our website is the  Adult and Minor Baby Bird Feeding 

Application/Release Form (which includes an Emergency Contact and Shift 
Availability Form).  **Please bring these completed forms to your orientation 
class, even if you have filled one out in previous years. We do ask for updated 
information each year.  

• Where: Wildlife In Need Center W349 S1480 S Waterville Road Oconomowoc, WI 
53066 

  

Feel free to call our main line (262)965-3090 if you have any questions.  

 

Our Baby Bird Feeders do such a wonderful job raising hundreds of young birds every 
year – we couldn’t do it without them!  

Please feel free to tell your friends about our volunteer program, additional information is 
available on our website at www.helpingwildlife.org. 

 We look forward to seeing you! 
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